From:

To: City Council

Cc:

Subject: Freedom of the press regarding City of Sebastopol
Date: Monday, March 3, 2025 8:58:31 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am taking issue with a report that states that the press will now have to reach out and only
receive information from the Mayor. This is not the freedom that is discussed in our
constitution of the United States. I do not want this to become the way that the City of
Sebastopol has its information funnelled through one person who decides what is to be said
and not said. This is the United States, not Russia!

Everyone on the council has a voice and should have a right to use it!

Resident of Sebastopol

Edward Gilbert
Ave, Sebastopol, CA 95472





